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The Anthony Burgess Newsletter: presentation
  

The Anthony Burgess Newsletter, an online journal published biannually on the Anthony
Burgess Centre Website between 1999 and 2004, includes original articles, reminiscences,
announcements of work-in-progress, reviews, interviews, notices of performances and of all
events related to the work of Anthony Burgess. Those interested in making contributions with a
view to re-launching the Newsletter should contact Graham Woodroffe.

  

  

Issues can be read online or downloaded in RTF file format (click on attachments below).

          All contents are licensed under Creative Commons:   Attribution, NonCommercial, 
No Derivative works     
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